Breton, Mary B

From: Brian Adams <badams1863@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 7:24 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: No Mandatory EVs

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Stop the train wreck of all electric vehicles. Mainers cannot afford the vehicle plus converting their household power to
charge EVs. Maine does not have the infrastructure to support all electric vehicles.

Look, | owned a Toyota Prius (non-plug in) Hybrid. When | sold it after 284,000 miles | was still getting 46 miles per
gallon. Hybrids make more sense. | will never purchase an all electric car.

Ford Motor Company is in trouble because no one is buying their EVs.

Let the Market determine what vehicles are sold in Maine.

If you follow California policies on anything you are really stuck on stupid.

Brian Adams
Wiscasset



